
Very sincerely youra,

Sir Arthur W. Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I am writing to call your attention to the meeting of our Advisory 
Committee on International Relations, of the Social Science Research Council, 
to be held on Friday May 31, and probably continuing until Sunday morning June 2, 
at Briarcliff Lodge, Briarcliff Manor, New York. Do you approve of asking Evans 
Clark to cone to the session of Saturday evening, June 1, to discuss his project? 
That time has occurred to me as being probably the most convenient.
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